Tuly 7, 2017

Mayor Mitchell
133 William Street
City of New Bedford, MA

Dear Mayor Mitchell,

1 certainly appreciate your recent submission of my name to the City Council for
reappointment to the New Bedford Redevelopment Authority. Since my first appointment
in 2011 and through my tenure to the present, as Chairmen of the NBRA, T have not missed

a single meeting,

Meeting minutes have been kept which will support this fact, and if needed to be presented
to the Committee on Appointments and Briefings, I shall do so.

Sincerely,

David A. KemedM




